

DT: 7.20.18

TO: ALL JOCO EMS SYSTEM PROVIDERS

RE: Transport to St. Luke's Community Hospital at Roeland Park, 4720 Johnson Drive

The JOCO EMS Physicians Advisory Committee has approved St. Luke's Micro Hospitals as a transport destination for patients who meet the following criteria:

- The provider believes the patient to have a minor injury or illness.
- The provider believes there is a low likelihood that the patient will require secondary transport to a hospital for further treatment.

When in doubt the provider should contact the Micro Hospital Medical Control for further guidance on appropriateness.

This memo authorizes transport to the Roeland Park facility. Facilities will be opening up throughout the year and may be open to the public, but no transport is authorized to a facility until formal notice is communicated from the Office of the Medical Director. Micro Hospitals have to meet certain requirements such as having a functioning radio system prior to transports being authorized.

As always, please don't hesitate to call/email with questions.

Respectfully,

Ryan Jacobsen MD

JOCO EMS System Medical Director